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Many thanks to you on behalf of our community for your

encouragement.

Sat. Sept. 4th, 2021 was the Fall Fair Celebration Drive Thru
Parade - made complete with the Lions-Club Canada Day Fireworks.
Everything came off beautifully. The weather held, the cars came

along and people smiled.

Covid has messed up alot of plans, but we have alot to be thankful for
too. The feedback has been positive. It was alot of work for a 1 day

event- but it was worth it!

Whether you contributed a donation for handouts, moved equipment,

gave of your time or financial support- We are grateful!

We could not have done our part, without your part. May we again

say THANKS!

On behalf of the Durham Agricultural Society
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